
 
ENVIRONMENT COMMITTEE MEETING – Minutes 

 

Minutes of the Environment Committee Meeting held on  

Thursday, July 15, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. in Council Chambers at Village Hall, 

2697 Sunnyside Road, Anmore, BC 
 

 

MEMBERS PRESENT     MEMBERS ABSENT  

Councillor Paul Weverink, Chair 

Bill Cooke 

Al Harmer      

Alex Stein 

Elaine Willis 

 

1. CALL TO ORDER 

 

Chair Weverink called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. 

 

2. APPROVAL OF THE AGENDA 

 

IT WAS MOVED AND SECONDED: 

 

 That the agenda be approved as circulated. 

 

        Carried Unanimously 

3. MINUTES 

 

(a) Minutes of the Meeting held on May 20, 2021 

 

IT WAS MOVED AND SECONDED: 

 

 That the Minutes of the Environment Committee Meeting held  

on May 20, 2021 be adopted as circulated. 

 

        Carried Unanimously 

   

4. BUSINESS ARISING FROM THE MINUTES 

 

None. 

5. UNFINISHED BUSINESS 

 

None. 
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6. NEW BUSINESS 

 

(a)  Committee Round Table 

 

Committee topics for discussion included: 

 Committee desire to revisit tree bylaw 

o Option for incentives to save trees 

o Goal of mature tree retention on private property 

o Interested in learning more regarding preserving greenspace through 

density swap 

o Preservation of green space 

o Interest in reduction of lot coverage 

 

 

 

 Lack of pesticide bylaw in Anmore 

 Potential for use of solar or facilitating for use in future for Anmore Community 

Hub and whether costs were calculated 

 

 

7. ADJOURNMENT 

 

 

It was MOVED and SECONDED: 

 

  To adjourn this meeting at 8:30 p.m. 

        

        Carried Unanimously 

 

 

Certified Correct:     Approved: 

 

 

“Karen Elrick”                                                             “Paul Weverink” 

______________________________   ______________________________ 

Karen Elrick      Councillor Paul Weverink  

Manager of Corporate Services  Chair, Environment Committee 

 

 

Action:  Cllr Weverink to bring forward to Council to see if there is a desire to 

revisit the Tree Management Bylaw. 


